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SANCROX QUARRY EXPANSION PROJECT (SSD-7293) 
 

Wednesday 28 August 2024 
 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel appointed to determine the State Significant 
Development application for the proposed Sancrox Quarry Expansion project (SSD-7293) wishes 
to advise that the public meeting scheduled for Tuesday 03 September 2024 at Port Macquarie 
has been cancelled due to the Commission receiving no registrations from members of the 
public to speak at the public meeting. 
 
Any person interested in making a written submission to the Panel can do so via our online 
portal: 
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/make-a-submission-forms/sancrox-quarry-expansion 
 
Written submissions will be accepted until 5:00pm on Tuesday 10th September 2024.  
(END OF STATEMENT) 
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